
My name is Edward Sullivan, and I live in Portland. I practiced law for 45 years, principally in 

planning and zoning law and, based on my experience and familiarity with the Oregon land use 

system, I strongly support the passage of HB 2950. I will attach, as additional support of my 

testimony, a copy of an article I did on Oregon Statewide Planning Goal 1, to the effect that our 

system does reasonably well in public involvement, but this 50-year old goal needs updating to 

assure better public involvement. If the Committee requires any additional information that I can 

provide, I would be glad to assist. Best wishes. 


